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September 6, 2016 

 

Dear Representative Stanley, 

 

The Waltham Educators Association Executive Board voted unanimously to 

recommend you for re-election to the Massachusetts House of Representatives in 

your 2016 election.  Your commitment to public education over the years has been 

evident.  You consistently receive praise and recognition from the Massachusetts 

Teachers Association for the legislation you support and the votes you take that 

support public education in Massachusetts. 

 

Regards, 

Ryan M. Hoyt 

Co-President, Waltham Educators Association 

Board of Directors, Massachusetts Teachers Association 

Board of Directors, National Education Association 

 

 

 

 

 


